
 

PURCHASING SUMMARY 
August 8, 2017 

City of Maricopa 
Department: Public Works 

 
County of Maricopa Contract #14007-JOC 

 
In accordance with City of Maricopa, Purchasing Code, Article IV, Section 3-223, Cooperative 
Purchasing, it is recommended that the County of Maricopa Contract #14007-JOC be utilized to 
provide preconstruction and construction services for the California Zephyr Relocation Project 
for the Public Works department. 
 
The City of Maricopa’s Public Works Department has reviewed the specifications and worked with 
the Purchasing Staff to research a cooperative contract for the purchase.  It was determined that 
utilizing the cooperative contract provided by the County of Maricopa was the best option. This 
contract was competitively solicited and was multiple awarded on June 25, 2014.  Caliente 
Construction, Inc. holds a contract for this service on the County of Maricopa Contract.  This 
contract was renewed to Franklin Striping Inc. effective February 01, 2015 and runs through June 
30, 2018. 
 
Based upon the specification review done by the City of Maricopa Staff, and utilizing the favorable 
pricing obtained by using the County of Maricopa contract, it is recommended that the contract 
and purchase order issuance be awarded to Caliente Construction, Inc.           
Council date: August 15, 2017. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
  

 
_______________ 
Kathleen M. Shipman 
Purchasing Manager 
August 8, 2017 
 


